
And just like that we are wrapping up the end of the spring term; wishing everyone a 
fantastic Easter break. We are looking forward to seeing you when we return to school 
on Monday 17th April, ready to get back to business, with more wonderful learning 

opportunities and fun events and visits ready and waiting for the remainder of the academic 
year. I hope that you all enjoy everything that this half term brings. I know mine is going to be 
filled with lots of much-needed family time and chocolate. Perfect!
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CELEBRATION ASSEMBLY
Congratulations to all the rosette winners this week.    
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Aviel Marwei	 Ted C
Finley Bowen	 Theo M
Lydia McLeod	 Amelia A
Heidi Midghall	 Jason T
Callum Britton	 Maxwell B
Taylan Sirimsu	 Elise P
Junior Balantyne	 Athena L
Sofia Bracon	 Esme C
Nathaniel Jones	 Ethan K
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Fundraiser 
Date for your diary
On 18th April, two of our 
pupils, Khya and Anya, will be 
having their beautiful, long 
locks cut for a wonderfully 
worthy cause - the Little 
Princess Trust. They have been 
fundraising outside of school 
and we would love to give 
our pupils the opportunity 
to donate and show their 
support towards this event by 
coming into school wearing 
something purple on this 
day. Any contribution, no 
matter how big or small, 
will be greatly received. You 
can research more about 
this charity at https://www.
littleprincesses.org.uk/ 

Easter assembly
A big thank you to Jeremy for another Easter assembly visit, where he 
talked about the importance of the symbol of the cross at Easter. 
And a big congratulations in advance of Easter Saturday when he and 
his fiance will be getting married and celebrating their special day.

Easter quiz
Last chances to 
purchase an Easter 
quiz via school spider 
for £5 to help raise 
money for school 
funds and also just 
for fun! Unfortunately 
staff aren’t allowed to 
compete for the prize 
but I’ve still already 
started mine and 
we are sure it will be 
lots of fun for you to 
complete as a family.

Thank you to our fabulous PTA who have kindly 

donated a substantial contribution towards the 

renewal of our accelerated reader software so that 

pupils can continue accessing a wealth of texts 

online that supports enforcing a love for reading 

whilst also building and developing mastery skills.

NUT AWARE
Please note, we are a Nut Aware school and would 
therefore kindly request that you do not send any 
snack or lunch items that contain nuts into school. 
This also includes items such as Nutella. Please see 
https://www.foodallergy.org for more details.

Willow assembly
Well done to all of Willow class for what was a jam-
packed and fantastic learning assembly. Families, 
pupils and staff were all super impressed with your 
presenting, comedy skills and team approach to 
sharing such a fabulous snapshot of this half term

Ofsted party - To celebrate the end of a 
wonderful term of learning and our recent 
‘Outstanding’ Ofsted result, the children have 
enjoyed a fun filled  afternoon of scavenger hunts, 
music, dancing and magic from ‘Dozy Dave’ the 
Magician. The staff will be celebrating together after 
their well earned Easter break! 




